
         
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

INT’L VICE PRESIDENT STAN HENNESSY AT 
GENERAL EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
Teamsters Local Union No. 31 President and International Vice President Stan Hennessy 
attended the General Executive Board (GEB) meeting at the International Brotherhood 
of Teamsters (IBT) headquarters in Washington, DC, at 25 Louisiana Ave., NW. As one of 
three Canadian Vice Presidents, alongside Teamsters Canada President François Laporte 
(Quebec) and Local 938 President Craig McInnes (Ontario), Stan plays a role in 
discussions that shape the future of the Teamsters Union. 
 
The General Executive Board, chaired by General President Sean O’Brien and General 
Secretary-Treasurer Fred Zuckerman, is responsible for overseeing the governance, 
strategy, and representation of Teamsters members across North America. 
 
As an elected Local 31 President, Stan has led contract negotiations, union organizing 
efforts, political advocacy, arbitrations and grievances, financial oversight, and crisis 
management—ensuring the Teamsters continue fighting for strong contracts, leading 
wages, and safe working conditions for all members. 
 
A Teamster since 1972, Stan has spent more than five decades leading the fight for 
workers' rights. Starting on the loading docks and behind the wheel of a truck, he rose 
through the ranks to become the longest-serving President of Teamsters Local 31, 
representing thousands of members across British Columbia and the Yukon. Known for 
his tough negotiating style and unstoppable dedication, he has helped secure industry-
leading contracts and protect workers from corporate exploitation. 
 
Special thanks to IBT Senior Digital Media Manager Fred Nye for capturing this photo. 


